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Hello 
 
I would like to register my strong objection to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm, on the grounds of an 
appalling loss of particularly beautiful countryside with all its associated wildlife, and of the pressure that large 
numbers of new local dwellers would place on already very overstretched services and facilities in Whitstable, which 
is already much too crowded. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Paul Brightwell 
 
 




